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W. A. Members Please Note

AUSTRALIA DAY.

The S.A.S. Veterans Association has once again invited members and friends to join them in their Australia Day celebrations to be held at "The House", Campbell Barracks on Wednesday,

 26th January 2005.

This is always a great day so come along, enjoy a barbecue lunch, and take part in a few raffles.

Important: For security reasons you must let the secretary J. Carey know by no later than Thursday 20th January if you intend to come.

Also please note our 59th A G M will be held at the Anzac Club on Tuesday 8th March 2005.
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2/2nd Memorabilia

Still available
Smailes Poems

3 for $5 including postage.

Fridge Magnets

3 for $5        "                 "

Group Commemorative Photo 


$15 each
 "

"

(taken during the Safari only a few left)

Lapel Badges




 $8 each
"

"
Ring Jack or Delys Carey on (08) 9332 7050 if you require any of the

above

.
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We here on the Courier team wish one and all the very best for a Merry Christmas and a healthy and Happy New Year.
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